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NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING  
 

You are hereby notified that the Salem 
Conservation Commission meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, September 13, 
2018 at 6:30 pm at City Hall Annex, 1st 

Floor Public Hearing Room, 98 
Washington Street has been canceled 
due to a lack of agenda items. The next 

regularly scheduled meeting will be 
October 11, 2018. 

 
 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City Ordinance Sections 2-2028 
through 2-2033. 
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